
SHREWSBURY BOROUGH SCHOOL 
Shrewsbury, NJ 

 
  

                                                                                    February 14, 2008 
  

Dear Parents: 
  
            The 2006-07 New Jersey School Report Card is now available for your perusal 
on the web at http://education.state.nj.us/rc/rc07.  We are quite proud of our students and 
staff for their untiring efforts and hard word – their efforts certainly show.  If you require 
a “paper” copy of the report card, please notify the main office, we will gladly furnish 
you with one.  Thank you. 
                                     
                                                                                    Sincerely, 
        
        
                                                                                      
                                                                                    Lawrence Ambrosino 
                                                                                    Superintendent 
 

http://education.state.nj.us/rc/rc07

